CABINET – June 2020
PROGRESS ON SCRUTINY PROJECTS
	Review
	Methodology
	Type of report
	Expected date for report to Cabinet
	Comments

	Joint Overview & Scrutiny Committee (JHOSC) for Shaping a Healthier Future Programme 
	Joint Committee 
	Update reports will be provided for O&S/ Health and Social Care sub committee and Cabinet (for information) 
	As required 
	The JHOSC is next meeting on 7 September – virtually, hosted by Hammersmith and Fulham Council.  This will consider the case for change to a single CCG for NW London.

Cllrs Rekha Shah and Vina Mithani attended the informal briefing from NWLCCG on 31 July.  Updates will be provided to Health Sub on 19 November, as usual practice. 

	Shared Services – Lessons learnt, other councils’ experiences, impact on savings and improving quality


	Review
	Report to Cabinet
	TBC 
	The scope was agreed by O&S on 16 September. The first meeting with the group took place on 23 September.  The challenge panel took place on 2 March, with a view to reporting back to O&S in April.  However as council capacity and resources were diverted to deal with the Covid pandemic, this has been delayed.
It is anticipated that the final report will now go to O&S in October/November, and Cabinet therafter.


Contact: Rachel Gapp, Head of Policy. Tel: 020 8416 8774
